April 5™ 2016

To Janice Johnson- Martin@cityofracine.org

Cc: JohnDickert@cityofracine.org: ch ald Arthel.Howell@cityofracine.org,
Steve.Hansen@cityofracine.org.

Submit: Support of Employment Services for individals with Development Disabilities

Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council:

Please consider my request that the City of Racine Support the State of Wisconsin,s
Legislature efforts to urge the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services to reconsider its
Changes concerning participation in programs offered by facility-based day programs,
Training centers, and sheltered workshops and permit individuals with disabilitys to freely
Choose the settings in which thet wish to recived employment services. (Please see
Attached resolution as sample).

| respectfully request that you forward my request to the appropriate committee for

Consideration.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Mark Celeste
3333 Erie Street
Racine Wisconsin
53402

Ourweones2@sbcglobal.net



